
SEP 13 1988

MEMORANDUM FOR: John J. Linehan, Acting Chief
Project Management and Quality Assurance Branch
Division of High-Level Waste Management

FROM: Joseph J. Holonich, Senior Project Manager
Project Management and Quality Assurance Branch
Division of High-Level Waste Management

SUBJECT: FORTHCOMING MEETING WITH THE DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY (DOE)

DATE & TIME:

LOCATION*:

PURPOSE:

PARTICIPANTS:

September 28, 1988
8:30 A.M. until 1:00 P.M.

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockville Pike
Room 4-B-13
Rockville, Maryland

To discuss the staff concerns identified as a result of its
evaluation of the DOE Quality Assurance Requirements Document

NRC STATE OF NEVADA

J.Kennedy
W.Belke

DOE
L.Barrett, et.al.

R.Loux
S.Zimerman

AFFECTED LOCAL GOVERNMENTS
D.Bechtel, Clark County
J.Bradhurst, Nye County

/ S/
Joseph J. Holonich, Senior Project Manager
Project Management and Quality Assurance Branch
Division of High-Level Waste Management

*Meetings between NRC technical staff and applicants for licenses are open
for interested members of the public, petitioners, intervenors, or other
parties to attend as observers pursuant to "Open Meeting Statement of NRC
Staff Policy", 43 Federal Register 28058, 6/28/78, which details the open
meeting policy for applicants and licensees.
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